
 

 

NOTICE 

 

U.S. Senator Ron Johnson's  

Regional Director, Camille Solberg 

will host a mobile office hour at the 

Sherry Town Hall 

on Friday, September 30 2016 

at 2:45 p.m. for one hour.  

 

This mobile office allows constituents to meet with the 

senator's staff to request assistance with a federal agency 

or regarding other federal matters. 

 

Note:  Staff-led mobile office hours are closed to press.  

Recording devices of any kind are not allowed.  These 

restrictions are put in place for the privacy of constituents. 

 

 

 

 


